This month I’ve been busy with Open Enrollment and vacation allotments. 

September 12-14 I attended the IBEW Third District Progress meeting in Philadelphia. On September 12 we had the quarterly regional Call Sharing meeting. 

In today’s regional Work and Family Committee meeting we agreed to some big increases in program benefits. Beginning in January 2024 we are increasing Health and Wellness reimbursement to $1000 per year ($500 each session) and DCRF will be raised to $200 per week. 

Please join us on our monthly meetings, it’s the best way to stay involved and informed. 

In Solidarity,

Barb 
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